
 
 
 

U.S. Army Corps of Engineers 
invites you to a meeting regarding 

Former Naval Air Station Grosse Ile 
 Informational Public Meeting 

6 p.m. to 8 p.m., Aug. 14, 2019  
 Grosse Ile Township Offices - Boardroom 

9601 Groh Road 
Grosse Ile, MI 48138 

 
The U.S. Army Corps of Engineers Louisville District is scheduled to hold a public 
meeting to provide an updated status on the Remedial Investigation at the former 
Naval Air Station Grosse Ile. The meeting is also intended to inform the public 
about ongoing RI activities and coordinate with all stakeholders to address any 
questions and concerns. 

 
For more information, contact: 

Shatara Riis, Public Affairs 
U.S. Army Corps of Engineers, Louisville District 

P.O. Box 59, 
Louisville, KY 40201-0059 

(502) 315-6769 
shatara.r.riis@usace.army.mil 
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